
 

 

有關申請中一自行分配學位結果 

 

親愛的家長： 

 

本校業已完成 20/22 年度所有自行分配學位申請（2022 年 9 月入讀中一）的甄

選工作，並將於 5 月 4 日以電話及郵寄方式通知正取學生家長其子女已成功獲本校

納入自行分配學位正取學生名單。學生最終獲派的學校將於 7 月 26 日（二）與統一

派位結果一併公布。教育局公佈派位時，若申請人未獲派本校，可嘗試以轉校生身

份申請入讀本校。 

 

詳情瀏覽：《中學學位分配辦法內容》 

https://www.edb.gov.hk/tc/edu-system/primary-secondary/spa-systems/secondary-

spa/general-info/ 

 

  如有疑問，歡迎於辦工時間致電 24458899 查詢。 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

二零二二年五月三日  
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Application for Secondary One Discretionary Places 

 

 

3rd May,2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

  Our school has concluded all selection procedures for discretionary places (DP) 

applicants in SSPA (2020/22) (for admission to Secondary One in September 2022) . The 

school will notify parents of successful applicants of their children’s inclusion in the 

Successful Lists for Discretionary Places by letter and phone on 4th May. The school to 

which your child will eventually be allocated will be announced concurrently with Central 

Allocation result on 26th July. When the Education Bureau announces the allocation, 

applicant may apply to enter the school as a transfer student if he/she has not been 

assigned to our school. 

 

  For enquiries, please contact at 24458899 during office hours.  


